
April 25th 
  
The Weyburn PS are investigating a report of a possible fraud regarding a door-to-door sales purchase. 
  
We wish to remind everyone that if a door-to-door salesperson calls on you ,you have the right to 
demand identification and  proof of City and Provincial licence.  You also have the legal right to 
terminate the contract so long as you do it within 10 days. 
  
April 26th 
  
The Weyburn PS received a report  that a tenant at a hotel had caused damage to the room.  The matter 
is still under investigation. 
  
April 28th 
  
The Weyburn PS received a complaint regarding the use of vulgar and inappropriate language being 
used in a public setting.  After investigation an 18 year old female has been charged under the Bylaw for 
using vulgar language in public. 
  
At about 6:10pm the Weyburn PS received a complaint regarding a man in a residential area who 
appeared to be passed out.  A 47 year old male was located and lodged in cells for being drunk in 
public.  He was released when sober. 
  
April 30th 
  
The Weyburn PS received a complaint about a fight at a local bar.  By the time the police arrived the 
incident was over and the people had left the area.  Within a short time one of those involved, a 21 year 
old male, returned to the bar and tried to get back in and was refused.  He was arrested for drunk in 
public and held in cells until sober. 
 


